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  Beachwood Breeze

      P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245
“Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events”
      www.Neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood
                                                           May 2022



(  News in the Neighborhood

Beachwood Civic Association has reached out to our current District 4 Councilman Kevin Carrico to schedule a neighborhood meeting.  A date has been set for Thursday May 5 at 6:00 pm outside at the Beachwood Park.  

Please  * * * Come out and Meet Your Councilman * * * !   Bring your questions if you have any, we look forward to meeting you !   (this will serve as the BCA meeting for May, therefore no meeting will be held on the 3rd Tuesday).

We would appreciate your assistance if you have a new neighbor on your street  -  would you please email the street address of the new neighbor to the Beachwood Civic Assoc (BeachwoodCivicAssoc@gmail.com).  We can then send out a “Welcome Letter” to the new household where they can know about the BCA meetings and also to select an option for receiving the Breeze Newsletter  Thank you so much!

Beachwood Civic Association needs a Secretary, could you help out?
Beachwood Civic Association needs an available and interested resident to fill our Secretary role.  The time commitment is minimal but you have a stake in the decisions that affect all of us in the neighborhood.  The President is Peggy Dougherty, the Vice President is Emily Ferguson  and the Treasurer is Jean Everson.  If you’re interested and/or would like more information, please send an Email to: beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com 
NOTE:        Yard Waste Pickup: Monday      Trash/garbage Pickup: Thursday   
                               Recycle Pickup:  Every OTHER Friday        Special Pickups: Recycle Day
                                Our Next Meeting  
            Will be held on Thursday, May 5th at 6:00 pm 
   11758 Marina Drive (the park with the basketball courts)

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =  
Beachwood Civic Association Membership Drive
Dues are the easiest way to help your neighborhood.  For the first time in many (MANY) years, we are setting 
a new amount for dues. We need to continue taking care of the landscaping, clean up, mulch, tree trimming, and island lights on, and some expenses have seen an increase in the past couple of years.  The yearly dues will now be a reasonable  > $50.00 <  payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association”.  

Paying is easy! There are actually 4 options for sending your dues.  Simply fill out the bottom portion to mail in 
a Check or bring the form below with your membership dues in Cash to the next BCA meeting.  You may send payment electronically using your PayPal account (look for the Beachwood Civic Assoc email) or using the Cash App.  Remember that the Civic Association is all volunteers and your dues are what ‘gets the job done’!
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =  

Beachwood Membership Dues   >  mail to B.C.A., P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL 32245
Name:    ______________________________________________________________________  

Address: ______________________________________________________________________  

Amount:   $ _____________         THANK YOU in advance for making a difference!  
